Dear Families,

Welcome to second grade! This letter is to inform you what second graders need to start the year off right.

These supplies will be provided by the school for your child as part of a Student Material fee of \$70.00 for new students. \$50.00 for returning students.

- 1 large soft pencil case with zipper
- 3 copybooks
- 2 theme tablets
- Homework book
- Technology, which includes headphones for new students- Headphones will remain in school
- Religion book

You may purchase for your student at any store the following items:

2 plastic folders that will last all year
10 sharpened #2 pencils (no mechanical pencils are allowed in the classroom)
2 sharpened #2 red pencil
1 12 inch ruler
1 box of Crayola crayons (16 pack no larger)
2 glue sticks
1 pair of student scissors (Fiskars brand is the best)
1 pink eraser or eraser caps
2 box of tissues
2 containers of Clorox wipes for use in the classroom.
2 rolls of paper towels
Soft dish towel/fabric napkin to cover the whole desk at lunch
Several rolls of clear contact paper to cover copybooks and workbooks the first week of school. The covering of these items will be done at home by the parents. The contact paper should not be brought to school

Please do not send markers, pens, colored pencils, pencil sharpeners liquid glue, mechanical pencils, highlighters, plastic pencil, or art boxes.

Thank you for helping us get off on the right foot this school year! We are so looking forward to meeting and working with your children!

Gratefully,

The Second grade teachers

Your FACTS account will be billed the Student Material Fee and the total is due September 15, 2025.